
Safeguarding and child protection during school holidays 

If you are concerned about the safety or welfare of a child during a school 

holiday YOU SHOULD ACT WITHOUT DELAY. 

You can contact EHASH (Early Help and Safeguarding Hub) on 03003030440 or 

the police on 101 or 999. 

Safeguarding agencies can continue to use the contact details they hold for the 

school.   

 Below are links to organisations which provide excellent support and 

advice for young people:  

https://www.childline.org.uk/ - an excellent source of counselling help and 

support for all young people 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ - an organisation which protects young people 

online 

https://youngminds.org.uk/ - the leading UK charity supporting young people 

with emotional wellbeing and mental health 

https://www.educateagainsthate.com/ - information about extremism and 

radicalisation for parents 

The NSPCC is an excellent source of advice. If you are worried about a child, you 

can contact the NSPCC Helpline by calling 0808 800 5000, emailing 

www.help@NSPCC.org.uk  or completing a report abuse online form.  
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